From: sergav
Sent: 05 August 2019 18:38
To: Planning

ce: Guruiia

Subject: Tree removal

Dear Sir,

We are going to remove an old Cherry tree which is located at our back yard: 37 Hillway

Road, N6 6AH.

The tree is in a bad condition and might be dangerous when windy, please see the picture

attached.

What should I do in order to get a tree removal permission from the Camden Council?

Kind regards,
Sergei Averin



